
 
 

2025.07.22 

Restriction of Special Cargo shipment During Japan's OBON holiday 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

1. We sincerely wish for your continued success and prosperity. We would also like to express 

our deep gratitude for your continued support and use of our services. 

2. Please be informed that, during Japan’s OBON Holiday in 2025, the shipment of Dangerous 

Goods and Special Cargo will be restricted as outlined below. Kindly take this into account when 

making booking arrangements. 

 

[Details] 

1. Applicable Area: All ports in Japan 

2. Applicable Cargo: All Dangerous Goods and Special Cargo (DG, OOG, RF Cargo) 

   - In-gauge cargo is excluded from this restriction. 

3. Effective Period: August 9, 2025 to August 17, 2025 (based on arrival date in Japan) 

4. Note: 

   - For further inquiries or booking assistance, please contact your designated sales or operations 

representative. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

SINOKOR MERCHANT MARINE CO., LTD. 


